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The 20th Annual "Original" Bike Blessing
sponsored by the Road Runners MC was as I remember it, as
good as ever. This year the blessing happened  May 1st at
Legion post #434 in Oak Creek. As we all know mother nature
can be nice and/or wicked depending on her mood. This year
the weather was windy and on the cool side at the start of the
event. Later on it did warm up a tad for the blessing and music
of Black Frog. With many vendors showing off their wears and
all the brothers and sisters enjoying this annual "must do".
Thanks to the Road Runners for being such good hosts. If you
missed the Blessing be sure to catch the Biker Ball Oct 1st. For
info on either www.roadrunnersmc.com


